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From: JamesMeaney@Ilowerchurchillproject.ca

To: DSturge@nalcorenergy.com; AuburnWarren@nalcorenergy.com
Subject: LCP Project Update

Date: Friday, September 18, 2015 4:43:54 PM

Apparently it's a go for Sept 23 and will be done at MF site. Get ready for the craziness on
Mon/Tue.

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
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